THE CANNONS

MISSIONARIES TO NOVA SCOTIA, CANADA

Psalms 107:8 “Oh that men would praise the Lord
for His goodness ... to the children of men.”

SEPTEMBER 2007

Dear Praying Friends and supporters:

Greetings to all of you from Nova Scotia. As we write this prayer letter, our mornings are slightly cooler, even
though Fall is still about three weeks away. Jeremiah thirty-three verse three says, “Call unto me and I will
answer thee and show thee great and mighty things which thou knowest not.” Thank you for praying for our
ministry this summer. While this summer has been short it has been filled with many blessings.

In July we were blessed to have a team of five adults come from our home church, Calvary Baptist in New Bern,
N.C., to do Vacation Bible School. The team was a real blessing and encouragement to both of us. During that
week six precious children were dealt with individually and each one asked Jesus Christ into their hearts. We
are praising our Lord. Most of these children are in Carolyn’s Sunday school class, and their parents are not
saved.

Joe had the privilege to preach a grave-side funeral service with over thirty people in attendance who do not go
to our church. What a blessing it was to present the gospel to these folks.

PRAISES

L. For saving six precious souls during Vacation Bible School

2 We praise our Lord Jesus Christ for His provision of all of the Vacation Bible School team’s needs
getting to and from Nova Scotia as well as their time here with us.

3. New doors of opportunity to present the gospel to those who have never heard

4. We praise the Lord for His blessings and safety as we traveled for a week of vacation in August.

PRAYER REQUESTS

1. Please pray for the new Bible Study at our local nursing home.

2 Pray that the boys and girls who were saved will become faithful to Sunday School and begin to grow
spiritually.

3. Pray for Carolyn and others as they teach the children.

4, Pray earnestly for the children’s parents to be saved.

These blessings have occurred in our ministry because of your faithful financial support and prayers. May our
Lord Jesus Christ richly bless each of you for your love for missions and missionaries.
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Joe and Carolyn Cannon
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